AIRMAI]

23rd March, 1954,

G SUANG NAWA"™, It is rsgretted that the

pnd page of your Rpt. 10 dated 24th ultimo hss been mislaid in

8 Office, and I shall therefore be glad if you will forward a

t as soon as podsitle, in order that your Report No. 1705 may
ubmlitted to th» Committes. At the same time you should state
Larrangements you propose making to deal with the defective boillers

As recommenied,
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